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CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to clicking on links or opening
attachments.

Just raise the fees on the system that we have. If you make day use free, you will have squatters all over your state
parks. This is already a problem and it will make it worse. Everybody understands that the fees are going up because
of inflation. changing the whole system is not helpful.

Doug Asher, elephant, Butte, New Mexico
Sent from my iPhone
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